
City of Marine City 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

63‐Day Review Period for 2021-2025 Marine City Master Plan  
and 

Parks and Recreation Plan 
 

Notice is hereby given to any and all interested parties that the “2021-2025 Marine City 
Master Plan and Parks and Recreation Plan” will be available for public review and 
comment for 63 days beginning February 8, 2021. The plan is available on the Marine 
City website at http://cityofmarinecity.org/. A copy is also available to view by appointment 
at the Marine City offices Monday through Thursday from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. The City 
offices are located at 303 S. Water Street, Marine City, MI 48039. Appointments can be 
made by calling our office at 810-765-8846. 
 
In combination with the City’s Master Plan, the Marine City Planning Commission is 

updating the five‐year Parks and Recreation Plan in accordance with Michigan 
Department of Natural Resources guidelines. When completed, the plan will serve as a 
guide for the acquisition and development of parks and recreation facilities over the next 
five (5) years. 
 
All interested parties may submit comments in person or in writing to Elaine Leven, City 
Manager, 303 S. Water Street, Marine City, MI 48039. Please contact Elaine Leven at 
810-765-0513 with questions or comments. 

 

http://cityofmarinecity.org/

